Steven SeBe

From: Susan Reed <susanreed461@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 7:39 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Cc Rep. Stewart, Jennifer A.

Subject: House 7386

Susan L. Reed
Bill H 7386
In Favor

Dear Chair Rep. Evan Shanley, Vice Chairs Rep. Mary Messier and Rep, Arthur J. Corvese:

| would like to register my support of H 7386, The Freedom to Read Act. As a mother, grandmother, librarian and life-
long Rhode Islander | support everyone’s freedom to read. None of us can decide what information a person should have
access to. Unrestricted access to information is necessary for a democracy to flourish. Please support this legislation.

Sincerely yours,
Susan L. Reed

54 Crescent Rd.
Pawtucket, Rl 02860



